
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

   
 

      
 

   
    

    
 

     
 

 
        

 

 

 
  

 

Grange Community Association 
www.grangecommunity.ca 

January 23, 2025 

To: Members, City of Toronto Executive Committee 

Re: EX 20:13 Municipal Autonomy and Effective Local Governance 

Please be advised that the Grange Community Association fully supports the 
motion brought forward by Councillors Matlow and Myers calling for a citizen’s 
Task Force on ways to strengthen local autonomy and democracy. 

We agree that decisions which affect our City should be made locally and not by 
the provincial government. 

We urge you to adopt this proposal from Councillors Matlow and Myers. 

Ceta Ramkhalawansingh 
President, Grange Community Association 

http://www.grangecommunity.ca/

